
Friday, June 5, 2020 

  

Dear Marauder Family, 

This morning I awoke to messages and alerts from across the Marauder Community 

regarding a social media post that contained abhorrent and hateful statements. I have 

heard from Millersville students, faculty, alumni and friends and understand the hurt and 

concern. Your voices are important to me and I share your deep pain and anguish.    

The University is reviewing this matter, however the student has elected to not enroll at 

Millersville University this fall. The abhorrent post is not consistent with our EPPIIC 

values of inclusion, integrity and compassion.    

This past weekend, I put out a joint statement with my Chief Diversity Office and Vice 

President for Students Affairs and Enrollment Management asking our campus 

community to think and reflect deeply about our EPPIIC Values. Millersville University 

remains committed to fostering an environment of inclusivity.  We can and will create 

the kinds of communities we envision, where everyone can flourish and messages of 

intolerance are not welcome. 

We have come far but we recognize that we have a long road to travel. We will travel 

that road together! 

May we find peace, 

Daniel A. Wubah, Ph.D. 

University President 

https://www.millersville.edu/president/files/eppiic-values-of-inclusion-compassion.pdf

